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22/10/2022  20:37:512022/3654/P SUPPRT Ben Powell 

Davies

Great little shop - lovely to have around. This planning permission will enable the owner to improve the 

valuable service he provides for the local area. The changes won¿t make a difference to the aesthetics of the 

street. I fully support the plans.

22/10/2022  20:29:162022/3654/P SUPPRT Elizabeth 

Boardman

I completely support this planning application. I can see the area from the front window and door of my house.
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